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Valentine’s Disco 

The children greatly enjoyed taking part in party games and showing us their best moves 

– all whilst raising vital funds for our school charity The Future Of Taru. A great idea from  

our School Council who have been very proactive with their fundraising suggestions. 

Road Closures 

From this Monday, 14th February, there are road closures between Port Carlisle 

and Bowness, and between Cardurnock and Bowness. We are aiming to stick to the 

usual bus timetable but please be prepared for possible delays. I have sent out more 

details via email this week. See overleaf for the notification letter from Cumbria 

County Council. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 11th February 2022 

Lost Uniform 

We have a number of missing school jumpers. Sometimes the wrong one  

gets taken home by mistake (they are identical, after all!). Could you please 

have a look to see if you have any items belonging to other children? We also 

recommend ensuring that all clothing items have the child’s name on the 

label. 

 

 

 

Half Term 

To all of the children, families and staff, I’d like to wish you all a restful and enjoyable 

half term. We look forward to welcoming everyone back on Monday 21st February. 

Roman Re-Enactment 

We are very fortunate to be hosting a Roman centurion visit to mark the 1900-year 

anniversary of the construction of the Hadrian’s Wall heritage site. 

The event will take place at 1pm on Monday 28th February with Classes 3 and 4 in 

attendance. 

A professional photographer will be taking some snaps so we can look forward to 

seeing the events from the afternoon! 

     

 

 

 

 

 

Bowness-on-Solway Primary School 

www.bowness-on-solway.cumbria.sch.uk 

After School Clubs 

Our after school clubs have proven very popular– please note that 

pupils will need to sign up each half term so please let us know if 

you wish for your child to attend from 21st February onwards. 

 

 

 

Parents’ Association  

The AGM has been scheduled 

for Wednesday 23rd Feb at 

7pm in the school hall. 

 

 

 

 

 


